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Captain’'sLog

Ahoy, colleagues! As we embark onanew
academic year, chart your course for MAIR's
annual conference, February 10-12,2025, at
the USM Gulf Park campus in Gulfport. Enjoy
historic architecture, stunning beach views, and
fantastic local dining while sharing ideas and
developing your essential skills in data analysis,
assessment, and strategic planning. Your
expertiseis the beacon guiding the future of
higher educationinour state.

Wishing you smooth sailing this semester!
Diann Nichols, MAIR President
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